
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 June 2007 

13. LYTTELTON/MT HERBERT COMMUNITY BOARD’S DISCRETIONARY FUND 2006/07 – 
PROPOSED ALLOCATION 

 
 Further to a report from the Acting Community Board Principal Adviser, the Board resolved that an 

allocation of up to $1,500 be made from its 2006/07 discretionary fund towards the 2007 Anzac Day 
Community Services at Lyttelton and Diamond Harbour. 

 
 


